
  Genworth discontinues 

 GenGuard GUL from product 

suite. 

Effective February 16th. 
  

  

Here is what you need to know:  

  

Transition 

Rules 
  

 January 16, 

2015  

  

- Last day to submit GenGuard®UL tickets through Life Quick Request®.  

  

  

February 13, 

2015 

  

  

  

- Last day to accept GenGuard® UL applications whether they are submitted via 

paper application or Life Quick Request®. Pending inventory will be processed as 

submitted. GenGuard® UL will be available in WinFlex for quoting on pending 

business until March 30, 2015.  

  

  

February 16, 2015 - GenGuard® UL applications will no 

longer be accepted.  
  

  

  

Please Click HERE For Details 

 
 

 
 

  

Brokerage Professionals, Inc. 

7910 E. Thompson Peak Parkway #101 

Scottsdale, AZ 85255 

800-733-7729 

www.brokeragepros.com 
 

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001mqBDQgERYLPOAHVJwWYOhV8liKx78x8LV2yhaP9Zv9OuG6OagW5bdD4d92AE2rEegG3WSv9r5DczeOsR7uvOkSy8rMcDBbGzcigNZq74CBqG4l57Q-aJnku46D7fDWM4-nIiSRrhENOKp8zRbpdpucTlSNiaeckPwS8rGbKWTFNk_CES4aM2Yg==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001mqBDQgERYLPOAHVJwWYOhV8liKx78x8LV2yhaP9Zv9OuG6OagW5bdD4d92AE2rEejIW1vdvmwd40EWx5cfJCQvut_Ztl8TyijmKDsbYQRfM=

